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From: Matt Shrake
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Please Oppose Ordinance #230092
Date: Wednesday, February 1, 2023 1:39:01 PM


Dear City Council City Council,


I'm all for more bike lanes in KC not less. I haven't ridden the Truman Rd bike lane yet, but I
can't help but to think this lane helps economically disadvantaged folks have a safe place to
ride. I am asking you to oppose Ordinance 230092. 


Also, the Gillham track is great but I find that cars make it too dangerous. I narrowly avoid
getting hit every time I use it, so I travel side streets instead.


Regards, 
Matt Shrake 
4115 Oak St
Kansas City, MO 64111
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